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Sayers, Margery

From: LISA MARKOVITZ <lmarkovitz@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 5:56 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Crt 22

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Although The People's Voice and HCCA support an increase in the fee-in-lieu of storm water
management to a much higher amount, it is entirely preferable to eliminate it. It simply makes no
sense to never say no to a development, if it cannot mitigate its own storm water, than why pay for
that? Just say no. It's not like that fee money is going to the people who are going to get flooded, that
likely never did prior.

So, if you are inclined to vote against this Bill, offer an amendment instead to eliminate the fee
entirely, and let's see how that voting goes. :)

Thanks for considering some sort of assistance with our flooding issues, balancing the developer
concerns. This one seems a bit obvious.

Lisa Markovitz


